
 
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 
 

Memorandum 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Wendell Sollis, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: APPROVAL OF EXTENSION OF LEASE FOR NEW LIFE CHURCH 

(BG-Q) 
 
DATE: May 16, 2006 
 
 
Attached are copies of two letters, one from New Life Church requesting a one-year extension to 
their one year contract with LBJ Elementary for use of their building and the other from Marilee 
Holmes, Principal, LBJ Elementary recommending that the contract be extended for the 2006-
2007 school year. Board of Trustees approval is required. [GKD(local)] 
 
 
 

**************************** 
 
 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the one-year extension requested by New 
Life Church for the 2006-2007 school year.    

  
**************************** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
 
Wendell Sollis,  Bruce Revell, 
Superintendent   Deputy Superintendent for 
  District Operations 


